
 

 

Update of the EMTN Programme of Alperia SpA 
 

 

Alperia SpA (the “Company”) announces that on 8 June 2023 the update of its 

Euro Medium Term Notes Programme has been completed, with the increase from 

Euro 600 million to Euro 1.5 billion of the maximum plafond in principal amount of 

notes that may be simultaneously outstanding thereunder (the “EMTN 

Programme”). 

 

The Base Prospectus of the EMTN Programme has been approved by the Central 

Bank of Ireland pursuant to the Prospectus Regulation and is available on the 

Company’s website and on the website of Euronext Dublin. 

 

On the website of the Company is also available the new Green Financing 

Framework (GFF). 

 

* * * 

 

For more information: 

 

Paolo Acuti Stefan Stabler 

Deputy Director General Communication Director 

paolo.acuti@alperia.eu stefan.stabler@alperia.eu 

 

Bozen / Bolzano, 9 June 2023  
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